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Good Morning,  
 
I briefly read your Accessible Transpiration Discussion Paper, and I’m responding from the point of view 
of a parent with a child with severe food allergy (allergy to all nuts).  In this regard, I highly recommend 
that all precautions be taken especially on modes of transportation such as planes and buses, where 
spaces are confined.    
 
I also think that automatic announcements should be made at the start of air flights or long-haul travel 
on buses, trains, etc.  to passengers regarding accommodating people with allergies.  This should be 
done as part of regular announcement, without my intervention.  This should be done for anyone, with 
any life threating illness, etc.   
 
I’ll do my best to try and make my child aware, and do my part in trying to keep him from allergens, but 
we also need others to take some precautions, especially in situations in which we have no control.  
 
Thanks  
 

Sandra Akins 
Administrative Assistant, FOI 
Legal Services Unit 
Toronto Community Housing Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


